

Planning and Urban Development
Joseph E. Gray Jr.
Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

Timothy O' Donovan 30 Ledgewood Drive Falmouth, Maine 04105 September 23, 1997

RE: 49-51 Bolton Street

Dear Mr. O' Donovan,

Upon a reinspection at the above mentioned property, on 9/18/97, the 24 HOUR electrical violations and unsafe conditions were satisfactorily completed. Compliance has been met for the basement area and the main service.

Thank you for your cooperation to make the building safe and habitable.

Sincerely

Michael A. Collins

Chief Electrical Inspector

City of Portland

cc: Thomas Kane, Councilor

Miller A. Celtry

Joe Gray, PUD

Charlie Lane, Corp Counsel

Mark Adelson, Manager

A. Rowe, CEO

Julie Gregor, PHA

Lt. Bill Ridge, PPD

Paul Connolly, Linda Mattison, CMP